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May 3, 2013 
 
 
 
Gordon Ottoviano  
A-Gordy's Midwest Fine Jewelry 
4701 Monona Drive 
Monona, Wisconsin  53716 
 
RE: Final Closure 
 

PECFA # 53716-2630-01-A DNR BRRTS # 03-13-557638 
A-Gordy's Midwest Fine Jewelry, 4701 Monona Drive, Monona 

 
Dear Mr. Ottoviano: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS) has reviewed the request for case 
closure prepared by your consultant, Seymour Environmental Services Inc, for the site referenced above. 
DSPS has determined that this site does not pose a significant threat to human health or the environment. 
This case is now listed as "closed" on the DSPS database. No further investigation or remedial action is 
necessary.  
 
It is in your best interest to keep all documentation related to the environmental activities at your site. If 
residual contamination is encountered in the future, it must be managed in accordance with all applicable 
statutes and rules. If it is determined that any remaining contamination poses a threat, the case may be 
reopened and further investigation or remediation may be required. 
 
Timely filing of your final PECFA claim (if applicable) is encouraged. If your PECFA claim is not received 
within 120 days of the date of this letter, interest costs incurred after 60 days of the date of this letter will 
not be eligible for PECFA reimbursement. 
 
Thank you for your efforts to protect Wisconsin’s environment. If you have any questions, please contact 
me in writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (608) 261-5405. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jon Heberer 
Hydrogeologist 
PECFA Site Review Section 
 
cc: Robyn Seymour, Seymour Environmental Services, Inc. 


